
HB 943 -- PRACTICE OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTING

SPONSOR: McGirl

This bill allows the Board of Accountancy within the Department of
Insurance, Financial Institutions and Professional Registration to
obtain information regarding peer review from any approved American
Institute for Certified Public Accountants peer review program.

The board may obtain the name and address of the public accounting
firm, the firm's dates of enrollment in the program, the date of
acceptance and the period covered by the firm's most recently
accepted peer review, and if applicable, whether the firm's
enrollment in the program has been dropped or terminated.

This bill is similar to SB 219 (2019).


